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STAY CONNECTED

Please continue to pray for the following people:

Dee Adkins
Joe & Phyllis Atkins

David Carter
John & Pam Darden

Jim Davis
The Davis Family

The Hardeman Family
Joe Hendricks
Donna Jones

The Mathis Family
Wiley & Jeff Nelson

Alesia Nixon
Joey Nixon

Shannon Nixon
Bobby Ogletree
Michael Poole
Ibby Robertson

The Robertson Family
Cindy Skipworth
Ronnie Wheeler

Click HERE to make a prayer request. If you
would like a separate email to go out, please
email the message you would like to send to

loyd@loydpres.org.

Click here to give to
Loyd Presbyterian
Church

Please click on the image
to view your information in
our church directory. If you
would like to update your
info, please email us at
loyd@loydpres.org.

Click here to view the
latest sermon

If you would like to provide
flowers in the sanctuary,
please sign up here. If you
want the flowers dedicated to
a loved one, please include
the information on the sign up
sheet. Thank you.

The church calendar can
be seen here. Please email
or call the church to add an

event.

A Message from Tyler:
One of our scripture lessons from Sunday involves Ezekiel being taken to the valley of the dry bones.
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It is a metaphor about God renewing the people of Israel, bringing them "back from the dead," and
returning them to their homeland of Israel.
 
We have been coming back to life at Loyd, with programming like Wednesday Nights at Loyd. We are
experimenting with new ways of fundraising, like the Envelope Wall for Christian Education and by
selling tickets to Roger's BBQ. Even now, we are discussing the possibilities of bringing back the
Turkey Shoot and Homecoming. 
 
As Loyd has new life breathed into all that we are doing, I want to assure you that there is still yet
more that we could be doing. And I want to empower you to bring your ideas to committees, to the
elders on session, or to me. As we look forward, I want to hear from you on things that you think we
could be doing or opportunities to learn, fellowship, reach out, or grow. With God's help, let us
continue to breathe new life at Loyd.  

A Youth Update:

Youth Group will resume in March. Interested
volunteers please contact Madison Cauthen.

Camp Viola is July 9-13. Interested volunteers
can contact Madison Cauthen.

A Core 13 Update:

Core 13 is currently studying "Why Easter Matters" by Andy Stanley.

This series investigates the people who found their way into the story of
Jesus' crucifixion and resurrection.

​If you are not already attending a Sunday School class, please
consider joining Core 13. You are very welcome!

Prayer time is 9:45-10AM
Text Discussion 10-10:50AM

Mickey's SS Class Update:
Is your heart unsettled by the chaos of the world? Are you heavy-laden
with bad moments, mad moments, or anxious moments? Today, rest in
God’s self-giving love and leave all your troubles at the foot of the cross.

It's not too late to join Mickey and the Alternative SS Class.
To connect to:

MICKEY'S SS CLASS AT 9:45AM
Meeting ID: 915 8659 7246

Password: 7wRqSX ​

A Music Update:

https://zoom.us/j/91586597246?pwd=OHN2Y0lsTnMvanp4M2tKYXBoNldnQT09


“Beside Still Waters”
(En bordure d’eau calme)

September 27, 2020 ​
Rick Robertson, pianist and composer

The music is available from Piano Pronto as a digital
download through this link:

https://pianopronto.com/composers-com...

STAY INFORMED

Volunteers are needed to help with
our Children's Church ministry. You
can sign up to serve here. Weekly
lessons are located in the Christian

Education office.

1 - Nancy Washington
4 - Emily Pauley
17 - Pat Briggs
22- Elaine Howard
23 - Ashley Nash, Danny Taylor
25- Joe Hendricks
26 - Wiley Nelson
27 - Bill Rowden, Sally Burek and
Katie Kirby
28-Hudson Roberson
30-Diane Lane
31 - Lee Cathey

Mollie Darden Circle, Jo Loyd Circle, The Men’s
Group and our Youth are participating in a fundraiser

with Roger’s BBQ in LaGrange.

All groups are selling a ticket for $10 - when
redeemed at Rogers you get a BBQ sandwhich, stew,

bag of chips, large drink and a cookie.

Each Group will use funds raised for Mission Projects
their group is supporting.

Sales will be in February and March and ticket(s)
could be redeemed as soon as purchased or anytime

in February, March and April.

If there is anyone else who would like to help sell
tickets please contact the Church office.

The Christian Ed
Committee is doing
an "Envelope Wall
Fundraiser" (located
in the Narthex). The
envelopes will be
labeled 1-100 and
people interested in
donating will put

corresponding money in the number envelope they
chose ($20 in number 20). Thank you to all who
have already given. So far, we have raised over
$1600.00!
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Our nursery could use a little refresh!
Here's our Nursery Wish List

Wednesday Nights @ Loyd
March 15-April 19

5:30-7:00

Join us for dinner and Bible Study.
Classes for all kids: K-12th grade,

as well as adults.
Please contact Jayne, Koren, or

Madison to volunteer with the youth.

Thank you to Gayle Bowie for the
beautiful seasonal decorations in the

Darden Hall Foyer.

10th ANNUAL GOLF SCRAMBLE
​ 

Thursday, March 23, 2023
Highland Country Club
Morning Flight 8:00 AM

Lunch: 11:30-12:45
Afternoon Start: 1:00 PM

If you would like to
contribute to the Chancel

Fund for Easter decorations
in the sanctuary in honor of
or in memory of someone,
forms can be found in the

bulletin for the next 3
weeks. Any donation
amount is acceptable;

however, if you would like to
take a lily home,

the minimum donation amount is $15. All donations go to
the Chancel Fund and will be used to purchase decorations
for the sanctuary. Forms and payments should be placed in
the offering plate or in Adrienne’s mail drop no later than

Sunday, April 2. All gifts will be listed in the bulletin on
Easter Sunday.

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1BXYJDZT5CJIO?type=wishlist


A Worship Update:

News From the Session:

SESSION MEMBERS CONTACT INFO

Please click here to view the latest news
from the Session. The next Session

Meeting is Sunday, March 19 at 12:00pm.

A Financial Update:

https://files.constantcontact.com/fe460a02801/4ac6af00-cd09-41a5-bc50-75fe36739e60.pdf?rdr=true
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